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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: Thomas Holyoke, Chair 

 Academic Senate 

 

From: Brian Tsukimura, Chair 

 University Personnel Committee 

 

RE:  APM 332 – Policy on Range Elevation for Temporary Faculty 

 

 

At its meeting of October 25, 2018, the Personnel Committee MSC the edits to 

procedures in APM 332 (Policy on Range Elevation for Temporary Faculty). This 

policy has been updated for non-instructional faculty in Unit 3, where details on range 

elevation are clarified. In addition, activities that constitute acceptable activities for 

range elevation are included in an addendum. 


